

March 9, 2020

Pink Ribbon Attn: Mary Longoria 10032 Monroe Dr. Dallas, TX 75229

Dear Mary,

On behalf of the Trail Ridge team, I would like to extend our sincerest appreciation for the wonderful service Pink Ribbon has provided. We have been in business for almost three years and Mary has supported us every step of the way. No matter the size or difficulty, her crews always make our projects shine.

During my time in Dallas, I've used Pink Ribbon exclusively for ten years, having used them on over 1.4 million square feet of projects. On any given project, we have a dozen different subs to wrangle and worry about. With Pink Ribbon, we never have to worry about final clean. They show up on time, properly equipped and ready to get the job done. In ten years, I've never had a superintendent complain about final cleaning.

We will not hesitate to use Pink Ribbon on future projects. In twenty years of project management, Pink Ribbon is hands down the best final cleaning vendor I've had the pleasure of working with.

Thanks for all you do to make us look good!

Sincerely,

Mack Paradowski

Mhl.

President